
5055 North Point Parkway
Alpharetta, GA 30022
Tel (678) 259-5084
Or (888)-215-5680
sandy. c handler@verizon. c om

Sandy Chandler
Tariff Manager.
State Government Affairs

March 1, 2016

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
Ms. Rebecca Beaton
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
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RE: MCI Communications Services, Inc. Notice of Discontinuance of Providing Postpaid
Calling Card and Persona1800 Access to MCI Long Distance Voice Service ("MCI
Calling Card" and "MCI Persona1800") to Residential and Small Business Customers

Dear Ms. Beaton:

Pursuant to WAC 480-120-083, MCI Communications Services, Inc. hereby notifies the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission that it has discontinued providing postpaid
Calling Card and residential Persona1800 access to MCI Long Distance Voice Service ("MCI
Calling Card" and "MCI Persona1800") to residential and small business Customers. MCI
Communications Services, Inc. discontinued MCI Calling Card and MCI Personal 800 services to
Customers on or after January 16, 2016.

As of November 9, 2015, MCI Communications Services, Inc. had 783 MCI Calling Card
and 62 MCI Personal 800 residential and small business customers with locations in Washington.
Attached is a lisf of those Washington locations.

MCI Communications Services, Inc. provided notice to potentially affected customers the
week of November 9, 2015. A copy of the notice is attached.
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Please date stamp and return the extra copy of this cover letter in the enclosed self-
addressed stamped envelope, indicating receipt. If you have questions regarding this filing,
please contact me either at (888) 215-5680 or sandy.chandler cr,verizon.com.

Verizon

Enclosure

emitted,


